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Delayed Opening of San Patricio County Facilities on Friday, February 4, 2022  

Due to Inclement Weather 
 

County Judge David R. Krebs announced his plan to delay the opening of San Patricio County Facilities 

until 1:00 p.m. on Friday, as wintry precipitation is forecasted later today, overnight and into Friday 

morning. County Facilities will open at 1 p.m. on Friday, February 4, 2022. 

 

District Courts and the County Court at Law remain in session and are not subject to this County 

Facilities Delayed Opening announcement. Jurors, attorneys and parties with cases pending before 

one or more of these courts must contact their respective court for direction.  

 

Judge Krebs will continue to monitor weather conditions. Further updates related to County Facilities will 

be posted to San Patricio County’s website. 
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